
Wednesday, March 18, 2020: Pick-up Belongings 

 
Dear Princeton Charter School Parents, 

  

As you know, Governor Murphy has closed all schools in New Jersey until further notice.  We spoke to the 

Princeton Health officer this morning and he has advised us that we should be closing access to the buildings on 

our campus. 

  

We wanted to give you some time to plan.  So, we are announcing today that we will be opening the buildings to 

students and families on: 

  

10:00 am - 12:00 noon on Friday March 20, 2020  

3:00 pm - 4:00 pm on Saturday, March 21, 2020 

  

as a last chance to get your children’s things before we close the buildings.  Students in grades 6-8 should empty 

their lockers. 

  

Important Hygiene Note: For the safety of all, we ask that you follow best practices for social distancing.  The 

doors to the buildings will be unlocked. Gloves will be provided near the entrances.  Come in quickly, gather your 

things, and leave. Wave to the staff from a distance of six feet.   

  

If you are sick, you should stay home.  

  

Let us all do what we can to “flatten the curve.” 

  

Thank you, 

  

Larry Patton, Head of School 

Gail Wilbur, Assistant Head of School K-4 

Lisa Eckstrom, Assistant Head of School, 5-8 

 


